
ANNUAL CHRISTMAS FUND  

 
Dear SKS families, 

   

 The Christmas season is upon us, and our teachers and staff are working hard to make 

this year another success for every family.  We all have the wonderful SKS faculty and staff on 

our gift list.  Here’s an easy way to show them just how much they mean to your family and 

give them a gift they’d really like: 
 

Contribute to the SKS Annual Christmas Fund! 
 

Last year, almost 100% of our school families contributed to the Fund, which provided 

each teacher and staff member with a generous monetary gift for Christmas.  In the past, 

families have given an average donation of $50 per student.  Some families give less, and some 

give more.  

 

Each teacher and staff member will receive their gift with a card acknowledging every 

contributing family by name.  There is no reference to how much any family specifically 

contributed to the Christmas Fund. 

 

To participate in the Christmas Fund, simply complete the bottom portion of this page 

and return it to school in the attached envelope, along with your check, payable to St. Katharine 

of Siena School by Monday, December 12th.  You can also contribute online at SKS Faculty & 

Staff Christmas Fund.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Home & School Board’s treasurer, Audrey 

Groseclose at audrey.groseclose@gmail.com. 

 

Merry Christmas from the SKS Home & School Board! 

 
******************************************************************************** 

 
 

Family name as you would like it to appear on the Christmas card: 
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
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